

their request after seeing the community opposition. We've been anticipating a new request but last week one of their levy's broke causing extensive damage in the vicinity. My best advice would be to rally the community against the light, noise pollution, a 20% Drop in property values within a 1-5 miles of the site. Pray to our ABBA Father for wisdom, the courage is already in you.

36m Like Reply